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Guitar Committee of the Suzuki Association of the Americas 

DIRECTORY/INFORMATION REQUEST 
 

 
Dear Teacher, Parent or Interested Individual, 
 
The Guitar Committee of the Suzuki Association of the Americas is interested in providing all interested 

individuals with current information about the developments of Suzuki Guitar through its Newsletter. It 

features recent developments and announcements of upcoming workshops and events. 

 
If you would like to be placed on the mailing list please fill out the pertinent information and return it to: 

 
Seth Himmelhoch, Secretary 

Guitar Committee of the Suzuki Association of the Americas 

542 Sagamore Ave, Teaneck, NJ 07666 (USA) 

himmelhoch@verizon.net 
 

 
Please print carefully...  

 
New?  √ Update?  √ 

 
 
 
 
 

Country 
 

 
 
 

Parent Other 
 

 
If you have successfully completed and registered Professional Development Courses with the SAA please 

enter the information below... 

 
Unit Institution/Location Trainer Date (approx) 

    

 

 
If you are a teacher, please tell us about your program. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Any additional information? 


